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Re: Trainee Solicitor Programme. 

To whom it may concern,

I am writing to express my interest for the Trainee Solicitor Programme as advertised on the ByrneWallace website. Please find attached a copy of my C.V in which I have set out my qualifications, work experience and achievements to date. I have recently completed my LLM (Masters in Law) in DCU and am interested in continuing my career in the legal sector. 

Along with my LLM I have graduated with an LLB(Honours) from Griffith College/Nottingham Trent University in 2016. From completing these courses it has cemented my interest in the law and has encouraged me to sit the FE1 Exams in March of 2019 and gain practical work experience in Arthur Cox. I would also like to note that although my Leaving Certificate and Undergraduate exam results are not particularly strong, they are not representative of what stage I am at now. I have matured immensely in the past two years and I hope that this is shown in the results from my LLM in Dublin City University. I currently have a GPA of 65% and expect to achieve a 2.1 result in November 2018. 

You will find from my C.V that I meet all the necessary requirements for the job and am keen to learn more about the legal practice. I would appreciate the opportunity to meet with you and am available for an interview at any time. Please do not hesitate to contact me at 085-757-2972 or by e-mail at davidbridgeman12@gmail.com. 

I look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Kindest Regards,

David Bridgeman.




